Beth Hulse

From:

Beth Hulse

Sent:

Monday, April 11, 2016 10:09 AM

To:

Beth Hulse; Carlos Galarza; Chad Dorsett; DJM News Editor; Fox News; Greenville News

(localnews@greenvillenews.com); Kevin; Ray Chandler; Steven Bradley (sbradley@upstatetoday.com); Westminster News / Keowee Courier

(westnews@bellsouth.net); WGOG (dickmangrum@wgog.com); WSPA TV - Channel 7

(assignmentdesk@wspa.com); WYFF 4 News

Subject:

Oconee Counservation Bank Board May Meeting Cancelled

The Oconee County Conservation Bank Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 10, 2016 has been cancelled.

Elizabeth G. Hulse, CCC

Clerk to Council
Oconee County Administrative Offices
415 South Pine Street
Walhalla, SC 29691
864-718-1023
864-718-1024 [fax]
bhulse@oconeesc.com
www.oconeesc.com/council